
I oppose HB3494A because it is a bad law. It keeps declawing and debarking legal when these cruel 
and inhumane procedures should be absolutely illegal. In 28 countries and multiple U.S. cities, 
declawing is recognized as an illegal act of animal cruelty. 
Sincerely, 
Erika Robinson 
Grants Pass, OR 
541-955-9376 
 


